
 

 

 

 

 

 

8th December 2017  

Dear Parents/Carers 

What an amazing, exciting and busy week we have had in the nursery. We have 

especially enjoyed performing in the church hall for our Christmas concert and hope 

you enjoyed the performance as much as we did. We know that lots of you were 

especially impressed with our dancing. Thank you to everyone for your positive 

feedback and support. In our groups this week we have been singing lots of 

Christmas songs and have enjoyed listening to stories about Christmas. We have also 

enjoyed participating in a range of Christmas craft activities and especially enjoyed 

playing in our new Santa’s Grotto!  

For our WOW! moments this week we are especially interested in finding out about 

how you prepare for the Christmas break. Just a reminder that if you would like to 

share this with us you can either post it onto Tapestry or collect WOW! moment 

sheets from the entrance.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  


